## WOODHAVEN-BROWNSTOWN STUDENT DINING Updates for the 2023-2024 School Year

Dear Woodhaven-Brownstown School District Parents and Guardians,

We are so excited to share that the State of Michigan has included free breakfast and lunch for all students in the 2023-2024 School Aid Budget through the Michigan School Meals Program. This allows our families to save money while our students enjoy well-balanced nutritional meals each day.

We are still required to distribute and collect the state's 2023-2024 Household Application for Free and Reduced Breakfast/Lunch. In order for the district to offer free breakfast and lunch to all students, the completion of this form is requested for all families, regardless of household income. These applications allow our school district to get additional funding for things like Title 1 and At-Risk academic programming.

The application can be completed using a printed copy of the form or it can be completed online. Please note, all students are able to receive free breakfast and lunch regardless of family income.

Directions for both methods are listed below:

• Paper Application: An application can be picked up in the office at any of our school buildings, or can be downloaded and printed using the link below. Please complete one application per family and return to the office of your child's school. A completed application can also be emailed to <a href="mailto:barnesk@wbsdweb.com">barnesk@wbsdweb.com</a>. A paper application can be downloaded here:

https://www.mywbsd.org/Page/450

• Online Application: Complete an online application using the QR code below.

Thank you for your time and we are excited to see our students.

Sincerely,

Joseph Uri

Area General Manager

Joseph.uri@sodexo.com

734-789-2087





Scan here to fill out a free or reduced meal application



Scan here to visit our menu site

